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Craft Fairs 

Sadly, due to the passing of Her Majesty the Queen, the Town Council’s Craft 

Fair scheduled for Saturday 10th September was cancelled. Future Craft Fair 

dates are listed in the upcoming events section.  

Her Majesty the Queen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Like many organisations, Halewood Town Council 

acknowledged the passing of Her Majesty on Thursday 

8th September, with the cancellation of meetings and 

events during the period of mourning. The Proclamation of 

the new King was also read at the Arncliffe Centre on  

Sunday 11th September. A Book of Condolences has 

been available for members of the public to sign since 

Friday 9th September, at the Arncliffe Centre . In time, this 

will be sent to the Royal Family. 



 

Halewood Town    

Football Tournament 

 

Mayor Dunn was thrilled to 
be asked to present med-
als to the participating 
teams in a football tourna-
ment, which took place at 
Halewood Junior Football 
Academy on Saturday 
30th  July. Congratulations 
and well done to all who 
took part in what was an 
exciting day of football.  

Your councillors are: 

Cllr Barbara Dunn (Mayor 

Cllr Bob Swann  

Cllr Clare Rose 

Cllr Tony Lucock 

Cllr Dave Samuels 

Cllr Yvonne Graves 

Cllr Suzanne Harvey 

Cllr Andrew Hesford 

Cllr Fiona Martin 

Consultation Update 

With thanks to those who have been assisting us in our consultation,  

either by completing the online survey or visiting one of our pop-up    

information stalls with ‘Placed’. 

 Where to find us: 

The Arncliffe Sports & Community 
Centre           
Arncliffe Road                                                         
Halewood                                                                 
L25 9PA                                                                     
0151 428 1929                                                           
 

Hollies Hall, 
Hollies Road, 
Halewood, 
L26 0TH. 
0151 487 7418 
 
Website:    
www.halewoodtowncouncil.gov.uk   
                                                                
Social Media: 
 Facebook.com/HalewoodTC 
                                                                              
 Twitter: @HalewoodTC 

Town Council meeting: 

The next meeting of the Town 
Council  will be held at The 
Arncliffe Sports & Community 
Centre on Thursday 29th  
September at 7.00pm  

SHARE YOUR NEWS! 

We would love to hear your stories, so please do get in 
touch if you have something that we can share in fu-
ture newsletters. Call our Community Projects Team 
on: 07708617267 or send your  story via         E-mail 
to: htc-communityprojects@outlook.com 

          

 

Halewood Town Council hosted a Summer of       
Activity and Sport (HAF funded by KMBC via                
OneKnowsley), for children and young people to   
enjoy throughout the month of August. There was a 
variety of sporting activities, crafts and educational 
opportunities, in addition to a nutritious meal each 
day. Families enjoyed learning new skills, meeting 
new friends and  even managed to  enjoy an         

educational trip each week. They vsitied Liverpool (museum and  library 
visit, ferry trip and open top bus tour), Chester Zoo and Gullivers World. 
Visits came from Mayor Dunn, Cllr Graves, Nancie Price from              
OneKnowsley and James (KMBC), who all enjoyed spending time finding 
out what was on offer for the families of Halewood.  

                                                                                                                                                                
Saturday 30th July, the Mayor of Halewood, 
Councillor Dunn, was delighted to be given 
the opportunity to open and welcome the 
residents of the Township to this years   
Halewood Carnival. The day consisted of 
some free activities for families to enjoy, 
from Bouncy Castles and Go Karts to a 
Climbing Wall and Crazy Golf. There was 
also a fantastic fair offering an array of rides 
for all to enjoy. A plethora of stalls offered 
food, crafts and trinkets, there were also a 
variety of information and charity stalls. The 
day itself had a fantastic attendance and lots 
of positive comments from very happy     
visitors. With thanks to the West Lancs dog 
display team and the South Liverpool      
Diamonds Majorettes Troupe for their      
entertainment. 

Upcoming events at Halewood Town Council 

Abba Night—Hollies Hall—Saturday 15th October (SOLD OUT) 
Motown Night—Hollies Hall—Saturday 10th December  
Craft Fairs—Hollies Hall— following Saturdays: 8th October,               
12th November & 10th December 


